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27th July 2022 

 

Deputy Peadar Tóibín 

Dáil Éireann 

Leinster House 

Dublin 2 

 

Re PQ 37877/22 - To ask the Minister for Health if the HSE has signed 

contracts or entered into any agreement with a private company (UHPC) to locate 

HSE services in a new unit that it is seeking to build in Navan, County Meath; if 

there have been any discussions between the company or any of its associated 

companies or agents to enter into an agreement with them in the delivery of health 

services in Meath – Peadar Tóibín 

 

Dear Deputy Tóibín, 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context 

of the above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to Minister Donnelly for 

response.  I have examined the matter and outlined the position as follows. 

 

The company listed, UHPC, were the preferred providers selected to deliver the Navan 

Primary Care Centre. The HSE did enter into an agreement with UHPC which would 

involve the HSE leasing a building subject to UHPC delivering the building to agreed 

specifications within an agreed period of time. 

 

I trust the above is in order but please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any 

further queries in this regard. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
__________________ 

Des O’Flynn 

Chief Officer  

Midlands Louth Meath Community Health Organisation 

 

 

 
 

 


